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Doppler) diagnostics apparatus. The invention
has an application in the field of Doppler

ultrasonic diagnostics. Ultrasonic diagnostic
apparatuses are well known to one skilled in

the art. The signal received in an apparatus is
basically a reflection of energy originating

from a remote object, such as the blood. The
signal may be a transmission-reflection signal

or a transmission-transmission signal. The
apparatus detects a transmitted pulse and the
signal reflecting from the blood. The detected
blood signal is received, converted to a digital

signal and processed in accordance with
appropriate algorithms for subsequent
processing. The operating speed of the

apparatus is dependent upon the band-width
of the apparatus. The operating frequency of
the apparatus determines the penetration of
the ultrasonic wave into the patient's body,
the resolvability of the contrast produced by
the flowing blood, the penetration into the
patient's body of the reflected signal. If the

desirable depth of penetration of the
ultrasonic wave is of the order of 2

centimeters, then the band-width is of the
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order of 10 MHz. A band-width of 10 MHz gives
a penetration depth of 2 centimeters in 50

microseconds. The corresponding resolution of
the apparatus at a depth of 2 centimeters and
a mean velocity of the contrast of 1 m/sec. is

of the order of 0.1 cm/
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